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September 14, 2016

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

RE:	Compliance Filing in Docket UE-152253—Replacement Tariff Sheets

On September 12, 2016, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a division of PacifiCorp, submitted its compliance filing with Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission in Docket UE-152253.  During its review of the compliance filing, Commission Staff identified two small typographical errors in the tariff sheets.  Please find enclosed the following corrected tariff sheets:  

	Fourth Revision to Sheet No. 48T.1
	Schedule 48T
	Large General Service – Metered Time of Use 1,000 kW and Over

	Fourth Revision to Sheet No. 51.1
	Schedule 51
	Street Lighting Service – Company-Owned System



Please direct informal inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Projects Manager, at (503) 813-5410.

Sincerely, 
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R. Bryce Dalley
Vice President, Regulation

Enclosures
[bookmark: _GoBack]



image1.png
W% PACIFIC POWER Pornd, regon 752

A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP




image2.jpeg
pEDLL,




